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Greetings BFC! 

 

I hope everyone is enjoying a beautiful morning and a great week so far. 

 

As I announced last Sunday, there will be a meeting taking place this Friday, October 26th at 8pm at 

White House for those who would like to join us in visiting churches this coming Sunday for the purpose 

of spreading the word on the upcoming rally. We will meet and organize a plan of action. If you have any 

questions please contact me at idrisena80@ gmail,com or please call me at (347) 595-5428. 

 

Thank you and have a blessed day. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 

Visit and support our sister organizations and events. 

 

 


